
and 8 men needed to man two boats)
3) help design and decorate our Malaysian
pavilion and the Lotus Festival center stage
4) volunteer for other services as needed.
       It is going to be a fun filled two-day
weekend event showcasing Malaysia and the
Consul General is anticipating a successful
event and looks forward to an all-out
Malaysian participation, especially from
MASC members. Last year’s public turnout
was more than 150,000. Mark your calendar.
       Visit the official website at
www.ci.la.ca.us/rap/grifmet/lotus.htm for more
info or contact CK Lim at
cklim@mascusa.com or Pek Ean Chong at 562
466 5218 or 626 319 7289
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